
Dear Parents, 
  
The children have done some amazing writing this week! They are really beginning to write 
at length and they are trying really hard to include all the necessary elements for Year 2 ( 
capitals and full stops, some use of ! and ?, correct spellings, use of words with suffixes, 
some use of apostrophes for omission and possession and description with adjectives).  
This week we have written our half term news, watched then retold a story of some 
argumentative birds and a newcomer, and wrote about our Mums. -Mums, look out for this 
next Book Look, the children wrote some beautiful things, it warmed my heart! 
  
We have covered a great deal in maths this week, and have been recapping our number 
bonds, use of four fact families for addition and subtraction then applying that to 
multiplication and division families! We also revisited 3D shape and the names and 
properties and practised our skills of doubling and halving! 
  
Next week we are off to Otterden on Wednesday. Thank you for returning your trip letters 
and keep your fingers crossed for good weather! 
Have a lovely weekend, this week's homework is multiplication problems. 
  
Mrs Martin 
  
Year 2 teacher 
English Leader 
Lenham Primary School 
 


